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MEMORANDUM

To: ETFO Thames Valley Teacher Local Members

From: Craig Smith, President

Date: September 26, 2017

Re: Extreme Heat

In response to the extreme heat and humidity facing many schools/work sites and as a follow up to ETFO

Provincial's recent press release, an easy method for Members to contact their MPP on this issue has been put

together. 

A template letter can be found here: http://www.buildingbetterschools.ca/heat

If you have one minute you can enter your e-mail address and postal code to find your MPP and send the

message. If you have a few more minutes you are encouraged to edit the letter and include a personal note

about conditions in your local school or work site.

ETFO strongly encourages the Wynne Liberal government to establish a regulatory framework for the

education sector to address extreme heat situations in all schools and work sites.

For more information please contact the ETFO Thames Valley Teacher Local office at 519-474-3150.
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